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The NWA/AMS High Plains Chapter held a virtual meeting over Goto Webinar on Friday, May 13th  and 

began around 1130AM.  There were a total of 6 chapter members that were able to attend. The meeting 

started off with Jeremy Martin mentioning we should be able to have the next meeting in person due to 

COVID restriction being reduced.  Everyone was in agreement and hopefully the next meeting will be in 

person.  Next Merl Heinlein brought up that the link to pay for dues via PayPal is up and running.  If 

anyone would like to pay their dues this way please click here. Merl also gave a treasury report with 

balances remaining around the same as last meeting.  We did send out a scholarship check to the winner 

of the 2021 Jim Johnson Scholarship.  We then moved on to talk about two officer positions that need to 

be filled within the High Plains Chapter.  Merl was selected as a Science and Operations Officer at the 

Eureka, California Forecast office and will need to step down as Treasurer.   Jeremy will also need to step 

down as President due to increasing workload of his current position and other duties.  If anyone is 

interested in becoming one of these officers please fill out the Nomination form or let one of the officers 

know ASAP.  Last, the presenter for today’s meeting was not able to attend due to scheduling conflicts.  

The presentation was recorded and can be viewed here or attached to this e-mail. The meeting then 

came to an end around 1145AM.  The next High Plains chapter meeting is expected to be in the next 

month or two and hopefully in person.  

 

 

Jeremy Martin         Wesley Hovorka 

President          Secretary 

 

https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/HighPlainsChapter/15
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHWfJcrocd99_4yTw_S5Db3y4gh-1j7wXwQv9jvnpK5rdzqQ/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZNtiyNhfyLXR5TOYurHmIZEu1XkoHJhr/view?usp=drive_web

